
NOVEMBER 10th 2020 MEETING 

Our meeting was held at the Moose Lodge in Watertown.  It was an informal meeting in honor of the 

245th Marine Corps birthday. The celebration began at 1930.  The Moose bar was open early. There was 

a freewill offering for a light catered meal.  Spouses and guests attended as well.  Casual dress and CDC 

guidelines were in place.  A total of 37 members and guests attended.  

Salute to Colors 

Prayer by Chaplain 

Recognition of Missing in Action and Prisoners of War 

Veteran Statue Dedication to Chuck Corbett, Viet Nam Huey pilot. Presented by State Representative 

John Jagler. 

Marine Corps Hymn 

Cake Ceremony with oldest and youngest Marines eating the first piece of cake.  

Meal served. 

Raffle Drawing winners: 

$600 Mike Anagnostpoules 

$250 Rhonda Clausen 

$200 Al Kloth 

$100 Gary Stueber 

$100 Steve Hepp 

$100 Richard Walter 

$ 50 Carl Loppnow 

$ 50 Ron Ziwiski 

$ 25 Judy Wade 

$ 25 Cynde Zerbe 

Attendance Drawing of $70 was Mike Cowen. 

   Semper Fi! 

   Judy Wade 

   Adjutant-Paymaster, Bartelme-Schwefel MCL Detachment 349 


